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In 2006 Margaret joined the knitters, she was introduced to us by 
her friend Monica Muthoni. At the time of joining she had been 
working on the side, helping Monica with knitting and was already 
quite proficient.  

Margaret has always loved her knitting and particularly enjoys 
knitting the Hippo massive Sitter Critter. She also enjoys knitting 
medium Safari and Spider animals.  

Margaret is a mother to 5 daughters and says that she feels particu-
larly blessed to have so many girls.  

Working at Kenana has been a great opportunity for me. When, I look 
back to when I started knitting my girls were so little and in school. Now 

I have only one child in school and she will be finishing her secondary 
school this year. The knitting has enabled me to better my life and take 

good care of my daughters. Thanks for everything Kenana Knitters.  

Margaret Karanja  


